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NTEU will work to pass this legislation

On the 20th anniversary of the Family and Medical Leave Act (FMLA), Representatives Carolyn Maloney (D-NY), Gerry Connolly (D-VA), and Eleanor Holmes Norton (D-DC) introduced HR 517, the Federal Employees Paid Parental Leave Act, which will provide all federal employees with four weeks of paid parental leave upon the birth or adoption of a child. NTEU has been a strong advocate of paid parental leave. We believe it is time for the federal government, as the largest employer in this country, to step up and make family leave real, not a mirage that few can afford to use. Being able to substitute any leave without pay under FMLA with four weeks of paid leave in addition to any leave accrued or accumulated will make a significant difference in the lives of both parent and child.
For more information go to www.nteu.org  
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